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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: jamos@blm.gov on behalf of CFO_Spill, BLM_NM <blm_nm_cfo_spill@blm.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 8:34 AM
To: Katie Jamison
Cc: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Re: [EXTERNAL] 2RP-5426 EOG Resources-Artesia, Mimosa Federal #3Y, Closure 

Report - Pt1

Katie, 
 
The BLM has completed the review of the referenced closure report. Consider this as the approval of the report. No 
further action is required. Thanks 
 
On Thu, Oct 3, 2019 at 1:55 PM Katie Jamison <Katie_Jamison@eogresources.com> wrote: 

Good Afternoon, 

  

EOG Resources – Artesia Division respectfully submits the attached closure report. Also attached you will find the 
NMOCD submission fee receipt. The files are too large to upload through the web portal, so I will be sending them in 
parts (1-3). The first part is the closure report without the laboratory analyticals. I will not copy BLM on parts 2 and 3 as 
they have requested a summary table only, which is found in the attached report. 

  

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Katie Jamison 

  

Safety & Environmental Manager 

EOG Resources, Inc – Artesia NM Division 

105 S. Fourth Street 

Artesia, NM  88210 

  

Cell: 575-513-9915 
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Office: 575-748-4193 

  

 

  

  

 
 
 
--  

Releases & Spills 
Spill line 575-234-6235 
Email blm_nm_cfo_spill@blm.gov 
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